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The current system of voting is not providing voters with the choice they deserve.  

They are unable to show support for candidates that may be considered "spoilers" for 

fear of throwing the election to the worst of two evils.  The result is  ever more 

polarized candidates being elected to office.  With current technology we now have 

the means to make democracy more democratic and should do so.  I think it would 

give voters more sense of empowerment and choice.  No system of voting is perfect 

but this is an improvement. 


